From: @mega.co.nz>

Sent: jeudi 14 juin 2018 03:43
To: HOME INTERNET FORUM

Subject: RE: Impact Assessment on illegal content (terrorist content) online:

Questionnaire with DDL 15 June 2018

Attachments: IA terrorist content online_questionnaire - MEGA Response 20180614.docx

Mega's response is attached.

MEGATHE PRIVACY COMPANY

Mega Limited - +64 9 281 2110 Level 21, 120 Albert Street, Auckland Private Bag 92533, Wellesley Street, Au

Private Bag 92533, Wellesley Street, Auckland 1141 - New Zealand

Contact me a for text/voice chat with full encryption

From: HOME-INTERNET-FORUM@ec.europa.eu [mailto:HOME-INTERNET-FORUM@ec.europa.eu]

Sent: Thursday, 14 June 2018 4:40 AM
To: HOME-INTERNET-FORUM@ec.europa.eu

Subject: RE: Impact Assessment on illegal content (terrorist content) online: Questionnaire with DDL 15

June 2018

Dear Madam/Sir,

A kind reminder of the opportunity to provide us with input for the purposed of the Impact Assessment via the questionnaire attached. Please note that the deadline is this Friday, <u>15th of June</u>. We apologise for the different deadlines in the questionnaire sent to you, amended in the document attached.

We appreciate that some of the information we request may be sensitive. The Commission will use this information to inform analysis under the Impact Assessment, individual responses will not be published but may be presented in an aggregated manner only without disclosing company names.

We stand at your disposal for any questions you may have.

Kind regards,

EU Internet Forum Team

From: HOME INTERNET FORUM Sent: Monday, June 11, 2018 2:06 PM

To: HOME INTERNET FORUM

Subject: Impact Assessment on illegal content (terrorist content) online: Questionnaire with DDL

15 June 2018

Dear Madam/Sir,

In addition to the requests for reporting on the indicators relating to the Commission Recommendation on Illegal Content Online and the possibility to contribute to the Open Public Consultation that closes on the 25th June, we consider important offering you the possibility of providing further input to the Impact Assessment specifically on terrorist content online.

In order to structure any input you might want to provide, the attached questionnaire has been prepared.

We would be grateful if you could send us the response to the questionnaire by 15th June.

My team stands at your disposal for further information and clarification in case of need.

Kind regards,

Luigi SORECA Director



European Commission
Directorate-General Home Affairs
Directorate «Security»

Email: @ec.europa.eu
Phone